
  

 

Stepps Primary School – drainage remedial works 

Update September 2020 
 
Luddon Construction – the contractors carrying out the drainage remedial works – are back on 

site to complete the outstanding external works.  

The delay in completing the works is as a result of outstanding certification required by the 

contractor, which unfortunately took longer than anticipated. This was partly due a backlog of 

applications as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Over the next few weeks, they will prepare the area adjacent to the community library for the 

foundation works, which will support the modular accommodation units.  

All work areas will be carried out behind secure fencing and compliant with social distancing 

guidelines. 

Towards the end of September, the contractors will form a compound area within the Hockey 

Fields.  

Once the compound is formed, the remainder of the remedial works will be serviced and 

accessed from the Hockey Fields. This will ensure that construction traffic and staff will no 

longer need access through the main school. The outstanding parking spaces will be returned 

to the school at this point. 

If you have any concerns regarding the construction activities please contact: Luddon 

Construction - Head Office 0141 945 2233 

Please note: the contractor’s compound will have no impact on lets of the hockey fields. The 

area that they will occupy will be directly adjacent to the school boundary and access to and 

from the compound, will be managed by the contractor.  

We (North Lanarkshire Council) are finalising our reviews of the contractor’s traffic management 

proposals for the works. We will share the proposals with the school and the wider community 

as soon as this has been concluded. 

If you have any questions please email: steppsprimary@northlan.gov.uk 


